
The government latest advice re cyber-crime can now be found here 
-  https://www.ncsc.gov.uk/cyberaware/home 
 
This web-site has recently been launched by the National Cyber Security Centre and 
is regularly updated with all the latest information in relation to cyber security and the 
coronavirus situation. 
 
For more business focussed cyber security advice please see here 
-  https://www.ncsc.gov.uk/section/information-for/small-medium-sized-organisations 
 

https://www.ncsc.gov.uk/cyberaware/home
https://www.ncsc.gov.uk/section/information-for/small-medium-sized-organisations

